
 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
Recreation Ground/Village Green Works 

 
Following on from the survey last year and public meetings earlier this year, 
you are invited to come along to see proposals for plans for revamping 
children’s play areas and outdoor fitness facilities, including green works. 
 
 

Friday 21 January 2022 
6.45pm – 8.15pm 

 
and 

 
Saturday 22 January 2022 

9.30am – 11.45am 
 

Witcham Village Hall 
 

We are aiming to submit applications for grants for the development of these 
projects to meet application deadlines at the of end February/beginning March. 
Please do come along so we can finalise plans that will provide facilities for all 

age groups for recreation and leisure purposes for many years to come. 
 
 

    S J Bell 
Clerk/RFO 

 
(subject to Coronavirus/Covid-19 guidance at the time) 

 


